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Kolva, Patti

From: Pruskowski, Ann <apruskowski@colonialsd.org>
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2016 10:49 AM

To: Findley, Cynthia

Subject: public comment on proposed immunization changes

Dear Cynthia,
Are primary care physicians being notified of these changes?

Ann Pruskowski, RN, CSN
Colonial School District
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